[bookmark: _GoBack]SANDY HOLLOW PUBLIC SCHOOL
 P&C MEETING 3.05.18
Meeting Opened: 3.25pm
Present: Renee Roper, Christina Darlington, Jeannie Harris, Michelle Stennett, Amy Henry, Melissa Sullivan
Apologies:  Tammy Neale, Aimee Nichols
· Minutes from previous meeting 12/04/2018 circulated and read
Moved by Jeannie & Second by Amy
Business Arising from last minutes:
·  There were 9 students who participate in the march Anzac Day March, all in all was a good day
· Jeannie is now unavailable to volunteered to run the BBQ on the 14th May at the Scone Yearling Sales which are held on the 13th & 14th of May 2018. There has been no volunteers come forward, Christina is going to put a reminder on the Sandy Hollow School app again
· The School Canteen Co-ordinator position has been filled by Melissa Sullivan and Jenny Chambers to fill in when Melissa is unavailable. Christina  approached Mary Butler to see if she would like to be backup to run the  Canteen but is unavailable on a Monday 
· Lunch order menu for Pittman Cup Day need to be sent to the other school a.s.a.p
· Mothers day Raffle has had a great response from local businesses, there is now 11 prizes, raffle tickets have gone home with students 
· Volunteers for the Denman Food and Wine Affair wood chop has not had a very good response with only a few parents available
· Everyone is in favor to keep the P & C Meetings held on a Thursday at 3.30pm


Correspondence In: 
· The Regional Australia Bank account for the takings from the canteen has now been opened, Jeannie now just has to collect the Account number
Correspondence out: N/A

Business arising from Treasurers Report: 
· See Attachment of income and Expenditure

Treasurer’s Report: N/A
Treasurer’s Report Moved by Melissa, Second by Amy
Principals Report:
· The School Plans are now available on the Sandy Hollow School web site
· The students have been invited to go to The Disco Inferno at Muswellbrook High School next week, notes have been sent out & there is also a bus available to transport the students
· There is a new program called Friendly kids –Friendly classroom being put into place at Sandy Hollow School, There has been a suggestion for 1 day a week for the sports equipment to be put out at lunchtime to give the students more options to minimize the negative behavior out in the playground.
· Where there’s a will run a program that Tammy Parker & Pauline Bullock participate and they are looking for Parents to join the Wellbeing team, there is a training day held on the 31st of May in Muswellbrook. 
· The new Director- Sean Andrews will be visiting the Sandy Hollow School on the 16th May at 11am, to meet & greet the students & teachers. Christina has made a suggestion to hold a morning tea as Shawn would like to meet & greet parents as well. Christina to put a notice in the newsletter

Business arising from Principals report: N/A

Principals Report moved by Jeannie & second by Renee

Meeting Closed: 4.10pm
Next Meeting: 07/06/2018



